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26th June 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Free School Meals 

 

I write to inform you that effective Monday, 29th June 2020 your child will no longer 

be eligible for the free school meal supermarket vouchers you have been receiving 

during the lockdown period. This is because the official leaving date for Year 11 

students, the point at which they are removed from the school’s roll, is Friday, 26th 

June 2020.  

 

The current guidance means that your child will no longer receive the supermarket 

vouchers. However, I would like to reassure you that the Trust is making 

representations to the Government to ask that they review their position so that you 

can continue to receive the vouchers over the summer holidays. It is important to 

note that the Government may not change the guidance but I will keep you updated 

on any progress the Trust makes.  

 

I appreciate that this may cause considerable distress to families so please do get in 

touch, using the ‘Contact Us’ button on the school website, if you need any additional 

support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Dzoboku 

Principal 

 


